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Football South Coast  

Board Update – September 2013 

IFRA Report Update 

 

 A revised FSC constitution has been drafted and sent to the IFRA for review  

 Disciplinary Disputes Regulations will need to be reviewed in line with IFRA 
procedures  

 Positive feedback on Junior Grand Final weekend appointments and referee 
assessments that had taken place at certain clubs 

 
Assistant Technical Director 
 

 The successful candidate has been advised and contracts drafted. 

 Communication of the appointment will be made via social media and via the Club 
Bulletin 

 
A-League links and relationships 

 

 The Board has reviewed and approved MOU’s with the WSW and Sydney FC 

 MOU’s to be executed 

 
Summer Football Update  

 

 Current numbers are 542 junior players registered for Summer Football for 
Memorial Park Corrimal and 360 for Barrack Heights Shellharbour.  Finalisation of 
registrations and payments to take place over the next few weeks 

  Volunteers will be sourced from clubs and the Junior Council 

 Referee will be sourced via the IFRA. 
 

Futsal Strategy Update 

 

 FSC has automated the registration process 

 Office staff will look after all Administration including registration and draws. 
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Sponsorship Update  
 

 Use of a third party provider to obtain sponsorship is to be considered in the future 

 A number of different organisations are being approached to identify any 
sponsorship opportunities  

 
Selection Criteria Update 

 

 A document is to be drafted around selection criteria into FSC programs which will 
be published and made available for transparency 

 
 South Coast Wolves Update  
 

 Financial contributions have been made to the South Coast Wolves and Illawarra 
Stingrays 

 
FSC Website Upgrade  

 

 A final version of the web page layout has been signed off 

 The new web site will begin to be populated over the coming months 
 
Finance Report  
 

 Finance reports were submitted and approved. 
 
Infrastructure 
 

 Work continuing on the Restart Illawarra Infrastructure Fund Submission 
 

Futsal Football Council* – Rosemary Digger 

 

 Taipans have commenced training for season 2013/2014. 
 

Juniors Football Council* – Danielle Foster 

 

 Grand finals have been finalised with a successful weekend of football. 
 

Men’s Football Council – Claude Cuda 

 

 Men’s finals have kicked off and there has been a great turn up at games. 

 Bellambi congratulated on their successful win in the play-off series. Applications 
to open up after the Grand Final Series. 

 Plans for Grand Finals at WIN stadium have been finalised  
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Women’s Football Council  

 

 The Women’s Grand Finals was a successful day.  The Association Cup winners 

were Tarrawanna. 

 Illawarra Stingrays teams made the Finals, four teams are still competing in the 
Finals.  The Grand Final is being held at Blacktown as they were the only Club to 
apply to FNSW. 

 Trials for the Illawarra Stingrays 2014 season commence 27 October and FSC to 
assist with promoting the trials on social media 

 


